
 399 Ridout Street North  
 London, Ontario N6A 2P1  
 519-434-7321  

 

Media Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Contact:        Chris Traini, County Engineer 
Email:            ctraini@middlesex.ca 
Date:         Thursday, September 23, 2021 

 

MIDDLESEX COUNTY DECLARATION 
OF EMERGENCY - UPDATE 

 
All Middlesex County roads have been reopened following 48 hours of heavy rainfall 
and significant flooding in some regions of the County. While all County roads have 
been reopened, the County continues to urge the public to use caution while travelling, 
as there are a number of shoulder washouts along County highways in all regions. 
County roads crews will be working today to address the damage caused.  
 
The flooding has also impacted a number of local roads across the County. Motorists 
should consult their local municipal website for details on the status of local roads. 

 
“I would like to thank the County’s Emergency response team for its decisive response 
to the serious flooding caused by yesterday’s rainfall. We will continue to work with our 
local municipal partners to address the damage caused and ensure our roads are safe 
for travel,” said Warden Cathy Burghardt-Jesson. 
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